Garcia, Cynthia

From: Anderson, Rhonda

Sent: Monday, August 23, 2021 4:32 PM

To: Theresa Rice; Urquia, Billy

Cc: pardovi@aol.com; Salvador Perez-Galindo
Subject: RE: Resolution G-24

Thank you for taking the time to share your thoughts on this resolution.

Please note that the email address you used for the Mayor has a typo in it. The Mayor’s
email address is vlago@coralgables.com; not valago@coralgables.com.

Best regards,

Rhonda

From: Theresa Rice <theresa.rice@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, August 23, 2021 3:34 PM

To: Valgo@coralgables.com; Commissioners <Commissioners1 @coralgables.com>; Urquia, Billy
<burquia@coralgables.com>

Cc: pardovi@aol.com; Salvador Perez-Galindo <sperezgalindo@yahoo.com>

Subject: Resolution G-24

Dear Mayor Lago,

The purpose of this letter is to express my strong support for agenda item G-25. Public ownership of the 142 SW 37th
Street lot would prevent the encroachment of new townhouses on our historic and predominantly single-story
residential neighborhood and allow for a greenway entry as envisioned by residents and promised at recent
neighborhood meetings.

Our neighborhood is already experiencing the adverse effects of encroachment, with customers of the medical
complexes near 8th Street regularly occupying parking spaces meant for residents. The purchase of the lot would
demonstrate to us that although our neighborhood is humble by Coral Gables standards, the City truly cares about
preserving its unique and charming character and prioritises the well-being of its long-time residents over the financial
gains of new developers.

Thank you for allowing me to express my point of view.

Respectfully,

Theresa Rice



